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Objection to be filed in Docket Nos.: 
 HLP-2021-0001 (Summit Carbon Solutions, LLC; Petition for Hazardous Liquid Pipeline

Permit)

 HLP-2023-0004 (Summit Carbon Solutions, LLC; Hazardous Liquid Pipeline)

 

I am a neighbor living next to the proposed Summit pipeline route. While I am not a

landowner, I am still impacted by the decision of the Board to approve or deny

Summit's application. From the disruption construction would cause to the threat

posed by a possible rupture of the pipeline, I would have liked a greater say in the

proceedings. Historically, the IUB has approved interventions from neighbors,

acknowledging that they are an interested party. However, that was not the case

with the Summit hearing. After seeing the Board deny intervention for other

neighbors because of their strict interpretation regarding prospective intervenors'

interest, I did not attempt to intervene. Despite the Board deciding the outcome of

this case does not directly effect me, I would like to note my objection to this

pipeline project. Summit's proposed hazardous liquid pipeline is a risk to my family,

my community, and my livelihood. A risk I am expected to burden without any

benefit because this project is not a public convenience or necessity. Please deny

Summit Carbon Solutions' application.
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